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LAKESIDE DRIVE CLOSURE 

Monday 4 May 2020 
 
Passenger are advised that due to the closure of Lakeside Drive, bus stops 98, 99, 100, 
214 & 215 will be closed from Monday 4 May 2020 until further notice. 
 
Bus stop 216 will still be in use and additional bus stops will be installed on Alawa Cres 
and Stasinowsky St. 
 
Please see map below for your nearest bus stop. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information contact Public Transport on 8924 7666 between  
6:45 am - 4:30 pm Mon to Fri, 9:00 am – 1:00 pm Sat or visit our website at 
www.nt.gov.au/publictransport.  

http://www.nt.gov.au/publictransport

